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LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY

WRITTEN QUESTION

Ms Moss to the Minister for Children and Families:

Referring to Written Question 424 - Child Protection

How many permanent care orders have commenced with children and

families?

No Permanent Care Orders have commenced since the legislation was
introduced on 1 June 2015.


